
Dinner debate with Commissioner Oettinger 
 
A delegation of our German member HDB-Bauindustrie came to Brussels in October 2019 for meetings 
with EU officials and Members of the European Parliament. 

During this visit a dinner debate with Commissioner Oettinger, to which FIEC was invited, took place.  
Amongst the various topics addressed he underlined the need for a united Europe, to be able to face 
the global environmental, social and economic challenges. 

 

 
 

Commissioner Oettinger and the HDB delegation (several Directors General representing the regional construction 

federations of the Hauptverband der Deutschen Bauindustrie as well as Dieter Babiel-HDB Director General,   

Frank Kehlenbach- EIC Director and Domenico Campogrande-FIEC Director General) 

 


